3/18 Eagle Wing Temple Quay House 2 The Square Bristol, BS1 6PN Customer Services: 0303 444 5000

e-mail: NorwichNDR@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk

Cllr Richard Hawker Hockering Parish Council (Sent via email) Your Ref: 10022486

Our Ref: TR010015

Date: 12 September 2014

Dear Cllr Hawker

Thank you for your email and attachment of 8 September 2014; your representation has been published to Norwich NDR pages of the National Infrastructure pages of the Planning Portal website and is very helpful for preparation in advance of next week's hearings.

It is at the discretion of the ExA to recommend refusal if it considers, as you state, that alternative public transport strategies have not been investigated sufficiently. Ultimately the ExA must balance the issues from the examination and therefore you are welcome to present to the ExA what you believe the main issues to be.

I'm sorry that you are having difficulty locating documents on our website. When publishing documents to our website we attempt to add descriptions, underneath the title of the document, in the hope that it will assist anyone visiting the website in identifying which documents are relevant to them.

The documents section can be arranged by using the tabs on the left hand side to view different types of document. You can also search for documents by name, using the filter box on the right hand side. Finally, you can view all documents relating to a specific deadline by clicking on the links in the online examination timetable.

I hope you find this information helpful, should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Steffan Jones

Steffan Jones Case Officer



Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an application (or a proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required. A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the person or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in accordance with our Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure